
From: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 12:55 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Career Week @ Wolcott College Prep 
 

 
Good afternoon sir, 
 
Wolcott College Prep gifted Ald. Smith with a mug as thanks for speaking to their students (photo 
embedded, see below). 
 
We will include the mug in our ward office's expansive panoply of honorary mugs for communal use by 
office staff and/or visitors. 
 
Please let me know if there's anything else you need from me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Erik Wallenius 
Chief of Staff 
Alderman Michele Smith 
43rd Ward 
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